
 

 
Dear Parent 
 

 
Oaklands Morning Tae Kwon Do Club  

 
We would love to welcome new beginners to our 
classes and would like to offer new students a free trial class 

before they sign up. 
 

10 week course from Wednesday 10th January –  
until Wednesday 21st March  

(excluding Wednesday 14th February Half-Term) 
 
 

7.45am – 8.45am New students welcome 
 

 
If your child would like to attend our before school club in the new year, we would be 

grateful if you could please complete and return the slip below in an envelope to reception 
with your child’s name clearly written on the front. 
 

Kind regards 
Christie Bytom,   Bytomic TKD 

 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Oaklands School Morning Taekwondo Classes 
Yes my child would like to attend the 10 week Tae Kwon Do course from 
Wednesday 10th January – 21st March (excluding 14th February half-term). 
 
Child’s name:                                                      Class:  
 
Contact email address:                                         Tel:  
 
Medical/Allergies: 
 
I enclose cash/ chq for £50 

 
Please make cheques payable to Bytomic TKD and write your child’s name on 
the back. 

 

94 High Street, Tetsworth, 

 Oxfordshire  OX9 7AE 

Tel: 01844 281 888  

www.btkd.co.uk   Email: info@btkd.co.uk 

 


